

CITY WHARF NEWSLETTER

ISSUE NO.4

ANDERSTON QUAY, GLASGOW

JULY 2025



PROJECT UPDATE

Welcome to the latest edition of our neighbourhood newsletter for Phase 1 of City Wharf.

We're pleased to share that construction is progressing well, with a major milestone reached as the concrete frame is now complete. This has allowed for the final deliveries of bathroom pods and full scaffolding to be installed around the building.

Work on the external façade and roof is progressing well, with the structural framing system (SFS) up to level 6, and window installation, brickwork and waterproofing all underway. Internally, first fix activities have started, including stud partitions and mechanical and electrical installations.

Community Initiatives

As part of our commitment to engaging with the wider community and supporting future construction

professionals, we were delighted to welcome students and lecturers from the Built Environment department at City of Glasgow College to City Wharf.

Over two site visits, students had the opportunity to see a live residential development in action and learn about sustainable construction methods, health and safety, and on-site operations.

We're incredibly grateful to the college team for their enthusiasm and to Peter Regan and Ruairi McCurdy from our on-site team for generously sharing their knowledge and experience.

Thank you for your continued support as work at City Wharf progresses.

Dandara Living is registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme. You can find out more here:

CONSIDERATE CONSTRUCTORS SCHEME

www.ccsscheme.org.uk